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Notice is hereby given that the Technology and Student Services Subcommittee will meet on 

Wednesday, March 23, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in Meeting Room 1 #105, City Hall, 215 Pleasant 

Street, Malden. 

 

The agenda is as follows: 

1) Member Report on Student Services 

2) Member Report on District Resources 

3) Discussion on Subcommittee Name Change 

4) Ratify Member Roles and Responsibilities 

5) Future Technology Initiative        

 

             

           
            _________________ 

 Shirley Dorai, Clerk 

City 
 

of 
             MASSACHUSETTS 

 

MALDEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

School Committee 

 

 

mailto:lnoriega@maldenps.org

